
                                                               December 2022 

   

Dear Parents,  

 I pray that everyone had a safe and happy Thanksgiving! Our Scrip 

orders are due December 1.  When you purchase a scrip card, you are purchasing 

negotiable gift cards that are used just like cash. The gift card is issued by the national and 

local retailers where you already shop. These merchants want to support non-profit 

organizations and in return ask you to support them by shopping with scrip cards at their 

stores. With every purchase, Day One will earn revenue for our school. This is probably 

easiest fundraiser.  

In December, we will celebrate the wondrous story of our Savior’s birth. The children will 

begin learning about the birth of Jesus through Bible stories and songs. We will explore the 

festivities and excitement of the Christmas season with things like counting green trees, 

painting beautiful stars and so much more! 

Our class will celebrate the birth of Jesus, by going on a pilgrimage like Mary and Joseph, 

looking for a place to stay. Coming back to our class finding a warm place to rest and a bite 

to eat. There will be a signup sheet with items to sign up for a simple lunch in our room on 

December 15th. 

Day One will be closed December 23, 26 and 27.  

Day One will only be open for Full Time Students on December 19-22 and December 28-30. 

Please check our classroom door for a signup sheet to let us know who will be attending 

school on those days. Our prayer is that everyone has a blessed, safe Merry Christmas and 

a very Happy New Year.                                                        

                                                        

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In His Name,                                                                                                                                                                      

Mrs. Judy 

                                                        

     Dates to Remember:  

December 1                       All SCRIP Orders Due   

December 2                       CL Symphony Christmas “Pops” Concert   

December 8                       SCRIP Orders Delivered    

December 8                        Day One Christmas Program in Chapel @ 6:30pm     

December 11                     Jingle Jam    

December 14                      Parent Chapel/Lesson /Lunch                  

December 15                     Happy birthday Jesus celebration (No Room in the Inn.)   

December 19 & 22              No Preschool - Full Time Students only     

December 23 & 24              Christmas worship Service Schedule on gdlc.org      

December 23, 26 & 27        Day One CLOSED  

December 28-30            No Preschool - Full Time Students Only  

January 2                           Day One CLOSED - Happy New Year!! 

January 3rd             Preschool Resumes    

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

                                                                                                                                                                      


